
 

HOLY TRINITY C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

THE FRIDAY BULLETIN          08.06.18 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our children have certainly been enjoying the sunshine this week! Foxes and Moles had a wonderful trip to the 

Chelsea Physic Gardens. They have become horticultural experts! We are all looking forward to the Sports Days 

next week.  
 

Parent Forum  

Thank you so much to all of the parents who came to the Parent Forum last night. There was such a positive 

atmosphere, with so many useful suggestions about how to make our school even better. I will share more with you 

in the Bulletin next week. 
 

The Royal Marsden  

On Thursday we were able to present The Royal Marsden with a huge cheque for £5000 during worship. Thank you 

once again for your support. 
 

More Sporting Success 

Our Year 5/6 Girls’ cricket team played exceptionally well this week. They were placed in the top 3 and proudly 

arrived back at school wearing their medals! Not only were they excellent at cricket, they were amazing 

ambassadors for our school. Once again our children were voted as REFspect winners. Huge congratulations to 

everyone who took part.    
 

Maths Quiz 

Well done to Emily, Max, Giovanni and Penelope, who represented our school so well at the local Maths Quiz this 

week. You are to be congratulated on your amazing mathematical knowledge! 
 

An important message from Mrs Quinn 

Water City Festival Saturday 16th June 

It is just over a week away until the choir's performances at the Tower of London. It is important that EVERY choir 

member knows the lyrics to ALL the songs we are singing really well. Please encourage your child to keep practising 

at home. Just a reminder - school uniform needs to be worn on the day and your child needs to arrive at the Middle 

Drawbridge entrance between 10 and 10.30. Please speak to Mrs Quinn if you have any queries about the day. 

 

Secondary School Information Evening 

The presentation and leaflet given at our recent Secondary School Information Evening can be found on our school 

website at http://www.holytrinity.merton.sch.uk/web/parent_workshops_and_information_sessions/355185 

 

Lost Property 

The Lost Property box is overflowing with mostly, un-named items. We endeavour to return named items. Please 

ensure that all items of clothing are named, so that we can reduce the ever-increasing pile. We will try and put out 

tables with the lost property on next week! 

 

Term Dates 2018-2019 

Mon 3rd September - Fri 19th October 2018 with Mon 3rd and Tues 4th Sept being an INSET day 

Mon 29th October - Fri 21st December 2018 
 

Mon 7th January - Fri 15th February 2019 with Mon 7th Jan being an INSET day 

Mon 25th February - Fri 5th April 2019 
 

Tues 23rd April - Fri 24th May 2019 

Mon 3rd June - Tues 23rd July with Mon 3rd June and Tues 23rd July being INSET days 

 

 

 

http://www.holytrinity.merton.sch.uk/web/parent_workshops_and_information_sessions/355185


 

Holy Trinity School Summer Fair 

Where:  Holy Trinity School 

Date: Saturday 23 June 2018 

Time: 12noon - 4:00pm 

 

Volunteers Needed: Preparations for the Summer Fair are in full swing and we need your help to make the fair a 

success.  We are looking for some volunteers for Fair set up, bar, and gate please contact hotsemail@gmail.com if 

you can help.  If you can fill any of these vital positions please let us know.  Don't forget to also sign up for your class 

stall.  Your reps will be in touch if they haven’t already. 

 

In addition we really need lots of donations for the class stalls:  

BOOKS, DVDs and CDS: Are you having a clear out of books and CDs?  Bring them to school and help 5H with 

their stall at the summer fair. They are also looking for fruit and veg crates to store and move them in.  Just drop 

them off at the school office on 

Cake Sale: Squirrels will be running the cake stall this year so would welcome your home-baked cakes to 

sell.   They are also running a Family Bake Off competition- further details below. 

Wine:  Foxes are looking for full and empty screw top bottles of wine as donations for the water to wine stall.   

Sweets and Party Bag fillers: 3T needs sweets, and small party bag fillers that would fit in a jam jar (e.g. erasers, 

bouncy balls etc.) and fabric donations (off cuts that are large enough to cover jam jars). 

Tombola Stall: 5T’s tombola stall would welcome new items from stationery, toiletries, toys, unwanted gifts - 

anything big or small! 

Teddy Bear and soft toy Adoption: 4T is looking for good quality soft toys. You can drop them at 100 Faraday 

Road (if no-one in, just leave by the front door) or leave them in the school foyer, where they will be picked up. 

Quality secondhand Toy and Costume shop:  3H is running a toy and costume shop.  Please drop off only 

quality second hand toys and costumes to the school.  (no broken toys or toys with obvious missing parts or 

pieces).  

Lego create:  4H is looking for people to dip into their huge piles of loose lego and donate 1 litre or about 500g of 

lego or more.  They are running a lego creation station. 

 

Thank you all. It’s more vital than ever that our fair is a huge success. It’s our biggest fundraiser of the year and the 

money is desperately needed to support our children and continue to support the school’s work. 

 

 

A message from Year 2 Squirrels - Family Bake Off at the Summer Fair  

Calling all fans of The Great British Bake Off!  Enter your own edible work of art at the Holy Trinity Family Bake 

Off. Open to all families with children at Holy Trinity School.  

£5 to enter your cake or sweet treat 

Prizes include:  A meal for 2 (with wine) at The Dog & Fox £20 Lakeland voucher, £10 Flavous 

voucher and more....  

All entries should be taken to Year 2 Squirrels Tea & Cake stall by 12:30pm on the day of the fair. 

We look forward to seeing and tasting some delicious cakes!  All cakes entered will be sold on the stall to raise 

money for our school. 

 

Dates for your diary  

Date Time Event 

11th June 9.30am Year 3 and 4 Sports Day @ Garfield Park 

12th June 9.30am Year 5 and 6 Sports Day @ Garfield Park 

13th June 9.15am Reception Sports Day @ School 

14th June 9.15am Year 1 and 2 Sports Day @ South Park Gardens 

15th June 10.45am/2.30pm Nursery Sports Day in the Nursery outside area 

15th June 9.00am Parent Prayer Group 

18th June  Online Safety Week begins 

19th June 9.00am School Eucharist @ School 

23rd June 12-4.00pm Summer Fair  

25th – 29th June  Year 6 School Journey to France 

29th June AM The NED Show visiting (Never give up, Encourage others, Do your best) 

mailto:hotsemail@gmail.com


More details to follow 

5th July 5.00-7.00pm Open Evening 

6th July  Reception visit to Battersea Park 

6th July 9.00am SEND Parent Group in Small Hall 

11th/12th July 7.00pm Year 6 Production 

13th July 9.00am Parent Prayer Group 

13th July  International Day 

20th July 9.15am Leaver’s Service @ Holy Trinity Church 

20th July 2.00pm School term ends 

23rd July  INSET day 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Izzy Rickards – Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GROWING TOGETHER AS CHILDREN OF GOD 


